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The Center for International Education welcomes applications from citizens of Georgia for the 
Open Society Foundations/University of Oxford Scholarships 2013-2014, which are jointly funded 
by the Open Society Foundation- London and the University of 
  

Oxford. 

Scholarships are for selected one year taught Masters courses within the University of 

  

Oxford’s 
Social Sciences and Humanities Divisions. 

Each scholarship provides one year’s tuition fees and college fees at the University of Oxford, a 
stipend to cover living costs (for one person only), and return air travel from the scholar’s home 
country.  
  

On completion of the scholarship, scholars will return to their home countries. 

Applicants must have excellent academic qualifications and a fluent command of the English 
language. 
 
You can apply to the University either on-line or on paper, but in second case you are responsible 
for sending the application package to the University. 
 
All applications must be received by the University of Oxford by Friday 18th January 2013.  
 
It is expected that interviews of short-listed candidates will be held in Tbilisi  

  

in April 2013; precise 
dates to be announced nearer the time. Please note: only candidates who are available for interview 
will be considered. 

Further details, application forms and the list of eligible courses are available from the 
 
Center for International Education 
10 Chovelidze Str;  0108 Tbilisi 
(“Open Society - Georgia Foundation” building) 
Tel./Fax: (+995 32) 2252615
 

  

Or see the web page:  www.cie.ge 
 
Group consultations will be held every Monday at 14:00 p.m. 
 
 

http://www.cie.ge/�

